Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter 28 (25th May 2018)

	[bookmark: _GoBack]After the holidays, our sound of the week will be ‘i’. Please encourage your child to bring an object beginning with ‘i’ to put on our sound table such as ink, iguana or Iggle Piggle. Please remember, it is the sound that we are learning, therefore, ice cream and iron are not suitable.


	In our maths activities, the numbers that we will focus on are 4 and 7. The children will play games to support their number recognition and compare two groups of objects. You can help your child at home by counting with them, pointing out numbers and shapes in the environment and playing games that involve sharing objects out. 


[image: http://ts1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=HN.608012235087218581&w=300&h=300&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0][image: http://ts1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=HN.608012235087218581&w=300&h=300&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0]Dates for your diary: On Friday 8th June we will celebrate dough disco day. We are going to hold a sponsored dough discothon event (the children will take part in lots of dough disco routines). We invite grown-ups to come and join in with our dough disco routines on Friday 8th June. You or a family member/friend are invited to return to nursery at 11am if your child attends nursery in the morning and at 2.45pm if your child attends nursery in the afternoon. 
Sports Day: Tuesday 10th July (all children will attend nursery in the morning). There will be no afternoon nursery on this day. 
End of Year Show: Friday 20th July. Further details will follow nearer the time. 
New to Reception parents meeting: Wednesday June 20th 6pm for the parents of children who are going to be moving up to our reception classes. 

 
After the holidays: The first week back will be dough disco week where the children will take part in lots of activities to develop their fine motor skills. We will make Pizzas, different smelling dough and create new dough disco moves. 
We will then move on to our topic ‘The Great Outdoors’ where we will explore the weather, parks, holidays and pirates. 
We can now confirm that Friday 6th July will be our end of year trip and we will be going to Lotherton Hall. All children who attend the trip will need to be accompanied by an adult. Further details will be sent out in a letter after the half term holiday.

 

                                                      

	

We really appreciate everyone’s support and your generous donations. We are going to buy some new resources for outdoors with your contributions. We break up today for the half term holidays and return to school on Monday 4th June, enjoy the bank holiday, Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough. 
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